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REQUEST FOR THE REPURPOSING OF THE RICHARD C. VAN DUSEN VISITING
PROFESSORSHIP IN URBAN LEADERSHIP (FUND FUNCTIONING AS AN ENDOWMENT)
INTO THE RICHARD C. VAN DUSEN URBAN LEADERSHIP AND PUBLIC POLICY FORUM
(FUND FUNCTIONING AS AN ENDOWMENT)

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Governors approve the repurposing of the Richard
C. Van Dusen Visiting Professorship in Urban Leadership (Fund Functioning as an
Endowment) (067764/444140) in the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences. The Richard
C. Van Dusen Visiting Professorship in Urban Leadership (Fund Functioning as an
Endowment) was established on March 23, 1992, in the now-dissolved College of Urban,
Labor and Metropolitan Affairs (CULMA).

The University believes that the fund's purpose is best served by amending and restating
the agreement for the Richard C. Van Dusen Visiting Professorship in Urban Leadership
(Fund Functioning as an Endowment) to operate as the Richard C. Van Dusen Urban
Leadership Forum Endowed Support Fund (Fund Functioning as an Endowment)
(067764/444140) in the Office of Government and Community Affairs, with gifts already
received by the University.

Upon approval by the Board of Governors, the memorandum of agreement for the
Richard C. Van Dusen Urban Leadership Forum Endowed Support Fund (Fund
Functioning as an Endowment) in the Office of Government shall supersede the
agreement for the Richard C. Van Dusen Visiting Professorship in Urban Leadership (Fund
Functioning as an Endowment).
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